
 
 
 
 
 

 

Placement Notice 
 
 

 

A Placement Drive will be held on 12th July 2022. We are pleased to inform 

you that our college is short-listed for Pick Your Trail for campusing. Students 

are advised to send their cv’s to placement@ibmrkolkata.ac.in. 

 

By Order 
 

Placement Convenor 
 
 
 
 


